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15-May-2023
Ref No AH/C/H/26928

The Honorable High Commissioner
High Commission of India

House No. 284 /2, Housing Estate
Sopura Uposhahar

Rajshahi, Bangladesh

Your Excellency,
Greetings from Apollo Hospitals, Chennai.

This is request for the medical Mr. Pronab Kumar Roy from Bangladesh. We have reviewed his
medical reports. He requires renal care at our hospital under the care of our Senior Consultant
Nephrologist, Dr. Balasubraniam S. We would like to confirm his appointment for the 15t of

June, 2023. The passport details of the patient and attendant are as follows:

Patient’s Name : Mr. Pronab Kumar Roy

Passport No : B00741752
Attender’'s Name : Ms. Malabika Roy
Passport No : B00827319

This letter is issued based on the medical reports received at our hospital.

We solicit your good office to kindly consent and grant them an appropriate medical and medical

attendant visa.
Thanking You

Truly Yours

@

Sumeena George

Assistant Manager-International Patients Service

9 3333, 2829 0200,



